
 

 

   

 

       

          

      

       

 

         

      

 

      

            

       

 

Request for Proposals 

School Bus Transportation Services 

Regional School District #14 is soliciting a Request for Proposals (RFP) for Regional School District 

#14 Transportation Services. Specifications for this RFP can be found on the District website@ 

www.ctreg14.org/district/business-services/bids or can be picked up at the RSD #14 Central 

Office, 67 Washington Ave. Woodbury, CT 06798 or by email @ wmca11ister@ctreg14.org. 

Responses will be received by Wayne McAllister at RSD #14 Central Office, 67 Washington Ave. 

Woodbury, CT 06798 until 10:00 a.m. on December 6, 2019. 

Region #14, after review of all factors, including the terms and conditions, and qualifications, 

reserves the right to accept or reject any and all submissions. Region #14 also may waive defects in 

the same, or accept any submission, deemed to be in the best interest of Region #14. 
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